
Mrs. Dikranouhi Hajinlian 
85-01 EliotAAvenue 
Rego Park, New York 11374 

Dear Mrs. Hajinlian: 

May 6, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 
for that purpeee. 

Our receipt #18304 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


